
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

AmeriHealth VIP Care Provider Update 
 

Changes regarding submission of paper claims. 
 
The post office box for submission of paper claims is changing January 1, 2015.  Beginning 
January 1, 2015, providers should submit paper claims to:   
 

AmeriHealth VIP Care  
Claims Processing Department 

PO Box 853914 
Richardson, TX  75085-3914 

 
Claims submitted to the old address will be forwarded to the new post office box for thirty (30) 
days and a notification will be sent to providers regarding the new address to submit paper 
claims.   
 
Starting on February 1, 2015 paper claims sent to the old address may be returned to sender. 
  
Please share this information with all departments that submit paper claims. If you have any 
questions, please contact Provider Services at 1-800-521-6007 or your AmeriHealth VIP Care 
Account Executive.  


